On April 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM4 - Retainage for West Boca Raton High:

Question:  Why reduce it this much if they are still working?

Response:  The punch list work has been completed and accepted by all departments, however, we need to keep the contract open in order to have the contractor construct the additional classrooms in the current shell building.  The contractor and the subcontractors need to be paid for the original contract work which has been satisfactorily completed.
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-----Original Message-----

From: Sandra Richmond 

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 9:53 AM

To: Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore

Subject: Request for additional information 

Request for additional information

Request From:
Sandra Richmond

Division:

Program Management

Description:
PM4 Retainage for West Boca Raton High

Why reduce it this much if they are still working?

My baack-up is unreadable.

